
September 6, 2019 

 

Dear MOAA Tampa Chapter Member, 

I would like to introduce myself and let you know why I’m sending you this letter.  My name is 

Geoff Harrington.  I’m a retired U.S. Naval Reserve Commander, a Life Member of MOAA and a 

member of our local Tampa Chapter. 

I am taking over responsibility for our Chapter’s Sick Call List which allows us to let others in the 

Chapter be aware of any member’s or family member’s illness or injury.  We’re a big family with 

over 350 members and we most certainly do care about each and every one of our members.  It 

allows us as a group or individually to wish you well, offer our support and prayers for a speedy 

recovery or resolution to your illness or injury. 

Rest assured that NO specific information will ever be given out about your illness or injury unless 

you authorize a very brief description (e.g., I have a broken leg, etc.) to be included with your 

name on the List. 

If you don’t wish to have any notification to be included on the List that will be posted on our 

internet site (MOAA tampa.org) or announced at one of our monthly meetings but only want to 

let the Board know about it, there will be no public notification made to our general membership. 

If you wish to participate in our Sick Call List program, all you need to do is to e-mail me at 

FGHarrington44@gmail.com or text me at (813)727-0026.  Please let me know the health, injury 

or related issues that you would like to let the Board know about and whether or not you want 

to be added to our Sick Call List. 

I would, of course, prefer not to hear from you because that means that you and your family are 

all experiencing “Fair Winds and Following Seas!”  …what can I say, 22 years in the Navy…  Hope 

this letter finds you and your family to good health. 

 

Very Respectfully, 

 

Geoff Harrington, CDR, USNR, Retired 
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